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Discussion ltems:

Stan Michaelson
Secretary,/Treasurer

Missouri Chapter American Fisheries Society
Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting

April 1, 1976

Anderson, Dillard, Fry, Hicks, Kangas, Mayer, Michaelson, Turner

Reservations at Columbia Inn from the last meeting seemed adequate
from a location and economics viewpoint. Room that was used for
the Smoker was barely adequate; might try for a larger room next year.

Mr. Sullivan was to send a set of membership cards and address labels.
Items to be included in a spring Chapter Newsletter were discussed.
The latest information on "affiliate" memberships was to be obtained
by Mayer.

Ways to stimulate chapter membership were listed with the following
ideas: change site of annual meeting, more newsletters, meetings in
the field, data exchanges, feedback from mailers.

The 1972 program is missing from the files.

Hicks suggested o meeting for select commercial fish dealers with the
Clean Water Commission and EPA to discuss effluent guidelines and
collection methods.

Michaelson was to provide a supply of stamps and envelopes to Mayer
and Dillard; locate and copy the Chapter Constitution, goals and
objectives, past resolutions, and EIS reviews (files from 1975 reviews
are not complete); continue correspondence with the Oregon Chapter
to obtain a copy of their Administrative Handbook; send copies of
"Diary" to Mayer and Kangas.

Another check was to be attempted in hopes of separating the office of
Secretary/Treasurer of the Chapter.



